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From: Rebecca Shepherd [mailto:msluciousb@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 8:22 AM 
To: Borgmeyer, John 
Subject: Re: proposed procedural schedule 
 

I have been in and out of the Hospital since April 15th. I am still 
recuperating from Hip Surgery and am dealing with some complications...at 
this time I need to request some kind of extension until I can get an 
attorney on this for me. As all the stress is hindering my ability to heal! 
Thank you . Please advise! 
  
MsBee in KC 
BLESSINGS ON YOUR HOUSE! 


